“TWELF Days of Christmas” Drive-Thru Guidelines

Nightly, December 11-13 and 18-20, 2020
Between 6:30 p.m. and 9:00 p.m.

Registering for "TWELF Days of Christmas”

o Vehicle registration is free and all are welcome at this
drive-thru experience
o Registrant will receive a confirmation email that includes:
= Event Guide (map of event and instructions)
= Link to support the Arts Community (optional)
= Safety guidelines

Safety Precautions/Guest Interaction

o This is a drive-thru only event lasting

approximately 15 minutes. It's important that everyone stays
within their vehicles for the duration of the event to keep
other guests and staff safe.

o Restrooms will not be available during this event.

o For the safety of our performers and staff, we ask all
guests to wear a mask while vehicle windows are rolled
down on campus.

o Guests experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 or who have
been in close contact with someone who has

tested positive for COVID-19 in the last two weeks are asked
to refrain from participating in this event

o Performers will maintain social distance from guests

o Any items handed to guests will be sanitized

o If you need to exit this drive-thru experience
unexpectedly, please put on your caution lights and wait

for an EIf to guide you off property.

o We ask drivers to please be alert and

courteous so everyone can enjoy the show. We recommend
those traveling together have practiced CDC guidelines
around social distancing prior to arriving together at the
event.

Photography

o Passengers are encouraged to take photos

o Feel free to take as many pictures as you wish. The driver
of any vehicle must not use a phone to take pictures or video
while driving. Guests may not exit the vehicle to take photos.

Supporting Central Florida’s Arts Community

“Twelf Days of Christmas” is a free event, open to all



o Suggested donation is $10 per vehicle. Donations provide
support to the Central Florida arts community

o A donation link will be provided in the registration
confirmation email or you can click the button below to make
a donation that will support the Central Florida arts
community

o https://pushpay.com/g/stlukesorlando?fnd=tfOy8mRqg3Igv
zCYOcdU6 Q&fndv=Lock&r=No&rcv=False

Frequently Asked Questions:
Q. Where is the venue?
A. St. Luke’s United Methodist Church is located at 4851 S. Apopka-
Vineland Rd. Orlando, FL 32819
Q. Will there be food and beverage options available?
A. No
Q. Will there be restrooms on-site?
A. No
Q. How much space will there be between cars?
A. Vehicles will be asked to maintain a minimum of one car
space apart
Q. What safety precautions are being taken due to COVID-19?
A. We put the safety of our “"Elves” and guests first. We have
designed the event to accommodate measures that mitigate the
risk of spreading COVID-19. Please stay in the comfort and safety
of your own vehicle for the duration of the event.
We recommend those traveling together have practiced CDC guidelines
around social distancing prior to arriving together at the event.
Ticket scanning will be contactless, and elves will be equipped
with masks and gloves.
Q. How will I hear the performance inside or outside of my car?
A. Most areas will have speakers set up to play music or amplify the
performance. While you should be able to hear the performance
with your windows rolled up, you are welcome to drive through with
your windows rolled down in order to hear more clearly. Any “Elves”
who may be close to your vehicle will be masked.



